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Dear parents and carers,

It was lovely to see so many parents and carers attending our Open Evenings this week, thank you for coming
into school, we all hope you found the time useful and informative. We are working at pace to strengthen
home and school links further and will be revealing details of parent and pupil learning activities planned
between November 2022 and March 2023 when we return after October Half Term. The school closes today
for October Half Term and as usual during the school holidays, school email addresses and Class DoJo will not be
monitored. | would like to thank you for your support this half term, it has been wonderful to welcome our new
pupils for their first half term and we look forward to returning for one of the most magical times in school, the
period leading up to Christmas! | hope you have a lovely half term. Dicleh. M H

School Uniform - Consultation

We will share details of our school uniform consultation when we return after October Half Term. The focus of
the consultation is to ensure our school uniform is affordable, accessible and as practical as possible. We will be
engaging with our pupils, staff and parents/carers as part of this consultation with the final outcome and new
uniform shared before Christmas with it coming into operation from September 2023.

School Visits and Online Payments

We are looking forward to our extra-curricular clubs commencing again after Half Term and the array of
activities that are planned to help make Christmas extra-special for our pupils. Could we please ask that you
keep a watch on the school calendar to keep up to speed with any visits and events taking place. You can
subscribe to this calendar too on your mobile phone.

Could we please also ask for your support in ensuring that all balances on Parent Pay and the Breakfast/Teatime
Club booking systems are cleared today in advance of half term. Thank you for your support in this matter.

Christmas Shoe Boxes - ‘Teams4U’.

We held a service today to share our
plans to support the Teams4U shoebox
appeal this year. This is a very worthy
cause and we thank you in advance for
any shoeboxes you are able to provide.
Information will come home today with
children in the form of a leaflet
outlining what the charity are and are
unable to accept.
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Attendance 94% 93% 96% 92% 95% 96% 95% 93% 96% 88% 92% 90%

Attendance and Punctuality

We continue to closely monitor attendance and
punctuality this year. From Monday 7t" November
2022, pupils who are late to school are required to be
signed in by parents/carers on the sign in system
located in the new reception area. It will not be
possible to send your child in without being
accompanied by an adult and them completing the
sign in, including reasons for them being late to
school. Thank you in advance for your support.
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